
 

 

Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 

Concerning 
The Final Management Zone Proposals and Final Early Action Plans for the 

Nitrate Control Program 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control 
Board (Central Valley Water Board or Board) will accept comments regarding the Final 
Management Zone Proposals and Final Early Action Plans submitted by the Priority 1 
Management Zones listed in the table below for the Nitrate Control Program.  
 

Management Zone Groundwater Subbasin(s) 
Valley Water Collaborative Modesto & Turlock 
Chowchilla Chowchilla 
Kaweah Water Foundation Kaweah 
Kings Water Alliance Kings 
Tule Basin Tule 

 
The Final Management Zone Proposals, as well as the Final Early Action Plans, are 
posted on the Board’s website (below):  
 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralvalley/water_issues/salinity/nitrate_mz 
 
Copies of the Final Management Zone Proposals and Final Early Action Plans also can 
be obtained by contacting or visiting the Central Valley Water Boards office at 11020 
Sun Center Drive, #200, Rancho Cordova, California 95670-6114, on weekdays 
between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Contact information: 916-464-4675 or 
cvsalts@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
The Board is inviting the public, stakeholders, and representatives of other agencies to 
submit written comments on the Final Management Zone Proposals and Final Early 
Action Plans from 23 September 2022 through 24 October 2022. Written comments 
must be submitted to the above email or postal address by 24 October 2022.  
 
Please bring the above information to the attention of anyone who would be interested 
in this matter.  
 

 
  Patrick Pulupa, Executive Officer
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